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Helport Al Honoring the Life and Legacy of Kia Hong Lim: A Visionary Leader
and Cherished Friend

Aug 12, 2024

New York, NY — August 12, 2024 — It is with deep sorrow that we announce the passing of Mr. Kia Hong Lim, a cherished
member of our board at Helport Al, on August 12th, 2024. We are profoundly saddened by this loss and extend our heartfelt
condolences to his family and loved ones during this tough time.

Mr. Lim was not only an exceptional business leader with over four decades of experience in the IT sector, but more importantly,
he was a cherished friend to many of us at Helport Al. His kindness, wisdom, and warmth left a lasting impression on all who had
the privilege of knowing him. In his honor, Helport Al colleagues will be holding memorial activities in the United States, Singapore,
the Philippines, and China, wishing Mr. Lim a peaceful journey.

As the co-founder of SIS Technologies, Mr. Lim transformed a family-run business into a publicly traded group of companies
across Asia. His leadership was pivotal in bringing global tech brands to Singapore and the region, significantly shaping the IT
landscape. His contributions extended beyond business, inspiring countless professionals and leaving a lasting legacy.

Mr. Lim's pursuit of excellence was always balanced by his kindness and respect for others, making him not only a successful
businessman but also a beloved figure in the industry. His legacy as a pioneer in IT distribution and his passion for innovation will
continue to inspire us all.

Rest in peace, Mr. Lim. You will be deeply missed.
Helport Al Team



